BREAKING NEWS .. '

BREAKFAST WITH FATHER CHRISTMAS

Father Christmas is passing through wﬁ\'

Dolwyddelan on Saturday 12™ December 25

As his arrival is planned for between 9.30am and 11.00am, the
members of St Gwyddelan’s Church are providing him, and any
reindeer, with breakfast at the Pavilion.

Local children are invited to come at 9.30,
to have breakfast and meet him.

Lynette or Caroline need to know who is coming - so that we
can unload the correct number of presents from his sleigh.

Please either phone or text Lynette on 07719 546 204 or
phone Caroline on 01690 750 012 with the young persons
name and age. Attending children must be accompanied by a
responsible adult please.

We, and Father Christmas look forward to seeing you there.

Everyone at Menter Siabod wishes our g
readers a Healthy and Happy Christmas _‘.,..'f'-'-‘-'-"--.;

A Happy and Prosperous
New Year




